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	Comments


1. These guidelines apply to synchronous generators. I suggest that an exception be made for induction generators. 

2. We have reviewed and have no comments on the ERCOT proposed Operating Guide Revision OGRR154.  The requirements listed in the revision are within the capability of our generators and protection schemes. 
3. We cannot agree with the comments submitted as alternate recommendations by AEP and Center Point Energy. Since these comments propose operation beyond the requirements that ERCOT has proposed to meet the NERC Standard, an evaluation of generator OEM operating recommendations, and site equipment reliability impact would have to be performed before we could respond to the requirements proposed by AEP and Center Point Energy.  If you like, we can estimate the resource that would be required to perform such a study.
	Revised Proposed Operating Guide Language
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